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From:  Department of Human Services, Office of Procurement 

 

To:  Prospective Bidders on IFB 710-19-1020 

 

Date:    April 10, 2019 

 

Subject:   Second Update on Final Posting and Bid Opening for IFB 710-19-1020 

 

 

Prospective Vendors: 

 

The Arkansas Department of Human Services (DHS) is currently reviewing the final version of 

IFB 710-19-1020: Expanded Medicaid Evaluation. 

As a result, the bid opening originally scheduled for April 12, 2019 has been postponed until 

further notice. Please continue to monitor the procurement announcements page of the DHS 

website for further updates.  
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